
Vermontville Village 

Budget Hearing Minutes 

Village Office 

November 10, 2016 

 

  
I. Called to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
II. Roll Call – Present: Councilwoman Sandra Hosey; Councilmen Mark Jorgensen and Jason 
Sheridan; Councilwoman Beverly Sue Villanueva; President Ruth Wineman. Absent: Councilmen 
Dustin Leik and Charles Viele.  Also present: Clerk Marisa Derusha, Treasurer Kathy Joppie, and 
DPW Supervisor Christopher Rumsey. 
 
III. Pledge of Allegiance 
 
IV. Public Comment 

 

V. Public Hearing for the purpose of recommending adoption of the 2017 Budget and the  
          Property Tax Millage Rate of 14.2817 Mils proposed to be levied to support the   
          proposed budget. 
 
 Councilman Jorgensen moved to recommend adoption of the 2017 budget and property 
tax rate of 14.2817 mils.  Councilwoman Villanueva seconded.   
Roll call vote:  
Yes: Hosey, Jorgensen, Sheridan, Villanueva, Wineman 
No: none 
Absent: Leik, Viele 
 
VI. Public Comment 

 

VII. Adjournment 
 

A. Councilman Jorgensen moved to adjourn the budget hearing.  Sheridan 
seconded.  All ayes carry.  
 

Meeting adjourned at 6:47 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marisa Derusha 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
Minutes approved at the 12/15/16 council meeting. 


